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Submission: I find it deplorable that IPART are considering reducing the FIT. I have been a solar owner for 7 years and have

helped reduce the cost of wholesale electricity by feeding 30kwhrs into the grid each day. If the FIT is reduced I might as well
install a battery rather than support the grid.





